
State of Wisconsin\ DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 

September 16, 2017 

MR PATRICK EARLEY 
ST LUKE'S HOSPITAL 
915 EAST 1ST ST 
DULUTH MN 55805 

Scott Walker, Governor 
Kurt A. Thiede, Interim Secretary 

SUBJECT: No Fmiher Action 

Wausau Service Center 
5301 Rib Mountain Drive 

Wausau, Wisconsin 54401 
Telephone 715-359-4522 

FAX 715-355-5253 

St. Luke's Chequamegon Clinic, Lake Shore Drive East, Ashland, Wisconsin 
DNR BRR TS Activity #02-02-579815 

Dear Mr. Earley: 

On August 9, 2017, the Wisconsin Depatiment ofNatural Resources (DNR) received the No Fmiher 
Action Request with the applicable fee. On September 7, 2017 the DNR's Northem Region Closure 
Committee reviewed the document and concurs that the environment has been restored to the extent 
practicable as provided in Wisconsin Administrative Code§ NR 708.09. The immediate action in 
response to a discharge has been completed and the Depatiment ofNatural Resources is requiring no 
fmiher action at this time. An area of petroleum-stained soil was discovered at the site on June 29, 2017 
during construction of the new clinic building. The soil was excavated and transported off-site for landfill 
disposal on July 27, 2017. 

We appreciate your effmis to protect and restore the environment at this site. If you have any questions 
regarding this No Further Action determination or anything outlined in this letter, please contact DNR 
project manager Chris Saari at 715-685-2920, or by email at Christopher.Saari@Wisconsin.gov. 

cc: Mark Davidson- MSA Professional Services, Inc., 332 West Superior St., Suite 600, Duluth, 
MN 55802 
Chris Saari, WDNR Ashland 


